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“Are you being paid enough?” 
 

“Are you being paid correctly?” 
 

“Did you get your annual pay award?” 
 
 
 
Pay is a big issue for all of our members regardless of the 
employer.  
 
Costs are rising for all of us and there is no sign of Pay 
rising.  
 
It is therefore really important that we try to ensure all of our 
members are being paid correctly.  
 
This is why we are offering a 1:1 meeting for UNISON members 
who would like to talk to us about their pay issues.  
 
If you are a Barnet UNISON member and want to have a Pay 
Surgery with a UNISON rep, please contact the Barnet 
UNISON Office on 0208 359 2088 or email 
contactus@barnetunison.org.uk 
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